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Minutes of Meeting
March 1, 2018
Chair Paul Thompson opened the meeting at 4:30 p.m. Also attending was Board Member Bill Gianacoples, Board Member Dana Shuttleworth and Health Agent, Deborah Rogers.
Chair Paul Thompson explained that the Board of Health has done a lot of research and reviewed the proposed Georgetown Tobacco Regulations drafted by Town Counsel. After many discussions, the Board of Health has determined it is in the best interest for the Public Health safety of the Georgetown Residents and their visitors to approve the new proposed Georgetown Tobacco Regulations as written by Town Counsel.  The Board would like to give the Retailers time to comply with the new Regulations; therefore they would like to make the new Tobacco Regulations effective on May 1, 2018. 

Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth to accept the proposed Tobacco Regulations drafted by Town Counsel, effective May 1, 2018.  Seconded:  By Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

The Board of Health would like to start reviewing the current Local Septic Regulations for possible updates or revisions.

MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Dana Shuttleworth to accept the minutes of the meeting for February 12, 2018 as written.  Seconded:  By Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

MINUTES OF MEETING - Motion:  By Bill Gianacoples to accept the minutes of the meeting for February 21, 2018 as written.  Seconded:  By Dana Shuttleworth, unanimous.

Meeting Adjourned at 5:30 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Deborah Rogers
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